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Dear Jack, 

ASH RECYCLING FACILITY AT ERARING POWER STATION- SSD MODIFICATIONS 
(MP07_0084-MOD-2) - EOTH21-00300  

I refer to your invitation for Subsidence Advisory NSW (Subsidence Advisory) to provide comment 
on modifications and additions to and ash recycling facility at Eraring Power Station.  

It is understood that the proposal allows for the construction of three (3) x 450t storage silos and 
four (4) x 600t storage silos. The application also includes other associated infrastructure such as 
crib (lunch) room facilities and water storage tanks.  

Centennial Coal have made an application to carry out coal extraction within proximity of the 
proposal (ref - SSD-10333, PAE-28549501).  

An EIS accompanying Centennial Coal’s proposal indicates that the site could be subject to mine 
subsidence ground movements. The mine subsidence impacts outlined in Centennial Coal’s 
proposal are slight and could be mitigated against by engineered design.  

Given the above Subsidence Advisory has no objection to the proposal.  

It is however recommended that the applicant consult with Subsidence Advisory prior to carrying 
out a detailed engineered design of the project elements outlined in the proposal.  

If you would like more information, please contact Subsidence Advisory NSW on 4908 4300 or 
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kieran Black 
Technical Specialist 

15 October 2021 
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